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 Versatrans E-Link Instructions (Bus Stop Information) 

 Versatrans E-Link provides parents/guardians with secure access to their students' Bus Route information. This 
 information is updated in real-time and reflects what is in our routing program. Routes have the potential to change 
 during the year. This system will allow parents to always have access to the latest information. It also replaces the 
 out-dated postcard mailings the district has done for many years in the month of August. Below are instructions on 
 how to access and use E-Link to get your student’s bus information for the 2022-2023 School Year. As always, we 
 remind parents & students to be at the bus stop  at  least 10 mins before the scheduled pickup or drop off time. 
 https://vtweb.illinois-central.com/elinkrp_Kankakee/Login.aspx 

 *There is also a link on the Transportation Page of the KSD111 Website 

 Login  : Your Student’s ID Number  *this can be found  in Skyward under Student Info. It is their “Other ID” 
 Password  : Your Student’s Birth Date in the format  MMDDYYYY 
 Select Cancel on the password retrieval page 

 You will then hover over Students, then Click View My Students. Select your child in the list. It will then display 
 your student’s bus information. You can view it on the screen (example below) or export it as a viewable/printable 
 PDF which can be easier to read. As the school year begins, drivers will make corrections to their routes as needed 
 so information may change. You can log back in at any time during the school year to confirm your student’s 
 information. 
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